4/19/24, 10:26 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

Re: Road\Block closures - 300\400 blocks of N Washington

Karl Loritsch <karl@caseysloneconstruction.com>

Mon 1/29/2024 4:29 PM

To:Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>; Casey Slone <Casey@caseysloneconstruction.com>;

Thank you!

Get Outlook for Android

From: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:08:10 PM

To: Karl Loritsch <karl@caseysloneconstruction.com>; Casey Slone <Casey@caseysloneconstruction.com>
Subject: Road\Block closures - 300\400 blocks of N Washington

| have received confirmation that you are allowed to block the entire 300 block of N Washington from 6:00am to 5:00pm
Monday through Friday. The barrels and signs should be just inside the crosswalks to allow for pedestrians to cross the
intersections unless you are working on the curb ramps. This will be for the duration of the project or adjusted as we go
along depending on the work being performed.

The property and business owners have already been notified.

As always call with any questions.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search

mnm



